
Recommendation for Reimbursement of Property Owner Costs 
LASOC- September 2020 Meeting 

 
The following recommendation is proposed for LASOC consideration at the September 2020 
Meeting: 
 
It is hereby recommended by LASOC to the DEQ that funds from the Libby Asbestos Cleanup 
Trust be authorized for the properties as described in the Summary of Property Owner Costs- 
September 2020.  The Summary is based on current estimates, and final costs will be based on 
actual property conditions.  Cost control will be implemented by collaboration between the 
ARP and DEQ staff such as approval of Statements of Work, bid proposals, etc.  The outcome of 
using Trust funds on properties will be reported to LASOC for their ongoing consideration in 
managing the Trust funds with DEQ. 


